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No. 8      21st  March, 2018                                                     FAMILY NAME  _______________________________                           

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Bridgewater-on-Loddon                                                     

 Primary School No. 1097 
P.O. Box 62, Bridgewater,  
Victoria, 3516. 
 

Principal: Mr Gordon Tonkin 
 
Phone (03) 5437 3081 
Fax (03) 5437 3156 
Mob.  0428 373 081 

 

     
Email:   bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website:  www.bwaterps.vic.edu.au 

     https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/  
 

EFT DETAILS BSB  633-000 YOU MUST MAKE SURE 
  A/C 132448242      YOUR FAMILY SURNAME 
     IS INCLUDED AS THE 

 REFERENCE! 
 

BRIDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL 
- We all have a responsibility to report child abuse! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Happy birthday to Daniel for Friday, 23rd March! 

TERM 1, 2018 

Monday 19th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m.  
School Council A.G.M and general meeting  
6:30 p.m. 
  
 

Wednesday 21st             
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
 

Monday 26th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m. 
  
 

Tuesday 27th  
Head lice inspection 
          
Wednesday 28th            
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
 
Thursday 29th 

Easter Hat Parade 9:15 a.m. 
MARC  
Last day of Term 1, 2:30 p.m. dismissal 
          
 

Friday 30th 

GOOD FRIDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 

TERM 2, 2018 

APRIL 
Monday 16th          

Term 2 commences 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m. 
Free Dental Screening 
 

Wednesday 18th            
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
 

Monday 23rd          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m.  
 

Tuesday 24th          

Cross Country at Malone Park, Marong  
 
Wednesday 25th              
A.N.Z.A.C Day public holiday 
 
Thursday 26th  

MARC 
 

 

 

25 nights – Stephen, Brooke & Daniel 
 
 

PLEASE AIM TO READ 5 NIGHTS PER WEEK! 
 

 

LAST WEEK 'S STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

  Prep - 2    97%    

  Grades 3 - 6   94% 

Excellent attendance, everyone! 

TOWARDS ZERO ABSENCES 

 

 

 

mailto:bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/
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SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Bridgewater P.S. Council Office Bearers for 2018: 
President:  Steve Brown, Vice President: Leah Bailey, Secretary:  Deneb Dodson, Vice Secretary: Heidi Ferguson & 
Treasurer: Gordon Tonkin  
 

 
PARENTS CLUB NEWS: 

REMINDER: 

Bulb Drive orders and monies are due back on Thursday March 22nd by 9am.   

Here is an idea!  How about ordering some bulbs from the garden express catalogue, potting them up in a pretty 
pot, and giving them to Mum, this coming Mothers Day? How special would that be! 👏🏻 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Club are running their annual Easter Raffle and are requesting that all families please donate an item of 

chocolate or something Easter related that can be used in a hamper to form our winning prize/s.  Raffle tickets 

will be distributed shortly and will sell for $2.00 per ticket.  All donations, tickets and monies are to be returned to 

the school office by Tuesday the 27th of March.  This raffle will be drawn on the last day of this term, Thursday 

29th of March. 

 
HEAD LICE: 
 

Head lice inspections will be conducted on Tuesday 27th March.  
 

 

 
Thane - for his respectful and polite attitude at 
school! Thane is an excited and engaged student in 
the classroom. He is always keen to participate in 
activities and enjoys working with his classmates. 
Each week, he is improving in leaps and bounds, 
while at the same time adjusting to the daily 
routine of the classroom. Keep working hard, 
Thane!  
 

Lachlan - for his excellent leadership skills! Lachlan 
has stepped up this year into his Grade 6 position 
and has set a great example of how to be a leader 
within our school. He takes his class responsibilities 
very seriously, in particular looking after our 
chooks. Lachlan willingly gives up his time during 
his lunch break, to go that extra mile, to ensure the 
chooks are well cared for. He has taught his 
younger peers how to take on this job with 
maturity and pride. It has been a pleasure to watch 
you grow and mature this year, Lach! Keep up the 
fantastic attitude!  
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VISIT FROM ALICE LEECH – LOCAL CHILDREN’S AUTHOR: 

 
On Thursday the 15th of March, Bridgewater primary school received a visit form a local Inglewood author. Alice is 
a retired teacher who has transformed her love of literacy into writing a children’s book. It was fantastic to have 
someone so passionate reading her story to the kids.  
If your child is interested we have copies of the book available for purchase from the school, they are located in 
the office and are $14 
 
 
 
 
 
EGGS FOR SALE: 

The school’s chickens are laying well and we have surplus of eggs for sale at 

$4.00 per dozen.   
 

 
 


